
 
 

St. Joseph High School 
2022-2023 School Year Health Forms 

 

In accordance with the Trumbull Board of Education Policy Series 511.2 based on 

Connecticut law 10-266, all pupils are required to have a physical health assessment 

and immunization record on file in Trumbull public and PRIVATE schools. 

To be in compliance with the state law, you must submit: 

1. An immunization record before the start of school 

2. A physical completed between May 1, 2022 - May 1, 2023 

 

Other important notes:  

 Sports Physicals: Any student planning to take part in any sport during the 

2022-2023 school year must have a sports physical completed within a year of 

that sport. 

 Current Physicals: Any physicals completed this year should be turned into 

your current school nurse. 

 Medication: The Connecticut state law requires a physician’s written order and 

a parent/guardian authorization for the school nurse to administer any 

medication whether it be prescription or not. 

Please find the State of Connecticut Health Assessment Record form online at 

sjcadets.org/admissions/newstudents.  

 

St. Joseph High School 

2320 Huntington Turnpike | Trumbull, CT 06611 

 

Office of Admission 
admissions@sjcadets.org 

P: 203.378.9378 x308 |  F: 203.378.7306 
 

Dorothy Miller, School Nurse 
dmiller@sjcadets.org  

P: 203.378.9378 x307 | F: 203.378.7306 
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